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NEW YORK HEALTH PLAN ASSOCIATION ON GOVERNOR CUOMO’S  

PRESCRIPTION DRUG PRICING PROTECTION PROPOSALS 

Statement by Paul Macielak, president and CEO 

 

“We’re pleased to see Governor Cuomo give the issue of prescription drug costs and the need to do 

something to control those costs the attention it rightly deserves. We look forward to learning more 

details of his plan – specifically any efforts that seek to reduce health care premiums and preserve 

affordability of coverage for New Yorkers – and will seek to work closely with the administration and 

lawmakers to achieve these goals.” 
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